
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Admission of Year 7 Students to North Leamington School in September 2025  
 
We are delighted to welcome you and your family to the North Leamington School (NLS) community.  
If you already have older children at the school, then we are sure you know us well; if not, we will be 
doing everything possible to make your family’s introduction to NLS a happy and smooth one.  
 
The Local Authority have now provided us with a list of Year 7 students (currently in Year 6) who have 
been allocated a place at North Leamington School for September 2025.  Please note: if you are not 
intending for your child to start at NLS in September, please can you log on to the School Admissions 
Portal and decline the place that has been offered, so the place can be offered to a child on our 
waiting list. 
 
Important Documents  
 
To collate the admissions information required please complete, in full, this MS Form 
Year 7 Admission Form.  We would be grateful if this form could please be completed and returned 
to us by Friday 4 April.  
If you require a paper copy, please let us know by emailing transition@northleamington.co.uk 
 
 Important Dates  
 
We will be scheduling a number of events for you and your child during the Summer Term, to enable 
you to meet staff, students, and other parents/carers of NLS in a friendly, welcoming environment.  
 
Other opportunities to visit the school and get to know NLS include the following:  
 

Event Aimed towards Date/s Time 
Primary School Visits and 
Additional Visits to NLS 

 Current Year 6 students May and June Various 

Transition Information  
Presentation Online 

Current Year 6 
parents/carers 

Available on 
the website 
from 9 May  

 

Enhanced Transition 
Programme  

Current Year 6 students 
both in and out of cluster 
- invitation only 

2,9,16,23 June   2:00 -3:00pm 

Transition Day at NLS Current Year 6 students Wednesday 2 
July 

8.45am-3pm 

Get to Know NLS Day Current Year 6 students Friday 29 
August 

Session 1: 10am-12pm 
Session 2: 1pm-3pm 
Students will be invited 
to one sessions) 

First day of term in Year 
7 at NLS 

All students Wednesday  School day 
8.45am to 3.15pm 
Students should arrive by 
8.35am 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tDxm_MaS6E2IFfbc7o4Xl6v--7GRoq1BgEoN98mk3fJUQ0swSzFLN0RTVklPSlpXQ0pGRFFUU0o1Vy4u
mailto:transition@northleamington.co.uk


 

Year 7 Information and 
Meet the Tutor Evening 

Parents/ Carers Monday 15 
September  

4.00 – 7.00pm 

 
Uniform information can be viewed on the NLS website or at the  Stitch-Tech website.  
 
Please continue to check the transition page on the school website for updates.  
 
In the meantime, if there is any other way in which I personally can help you, please contact me on 
01926 338711 or email myself or my PA, Mrs Brandsma, at head@northleamington.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mike Lowdell 
Head Teacher 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=239
http://www.stitchtech.co.uk/
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/admissions/transition
mailto:head@northleamington.co.uk

